
TEMPORARY 

BIRTH CENTER 

ENTRANCE 

To our Birth Center patients: 
For the health and safety of our Birth Center patients, Island Hospital will 
have a separate entrance for expecting parents to use to access the Birth 
Center during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
The temporary entrance will lead directly into the Birth Center allowing  
Birth Center patients to bypass the main hospital and, therefore,  
minimize their exposure to others. The entrance is located in the  
courtyard just east of the main entrance (look for a canopy and signs). 
Please also reference the map below. 
Birth Center patients are asked to call (360) 299-1331 once they arrive 
on campus to notify the Birth Center staff that they are here. Staff will 
meet them at the door. At this time, only one (1) support person is  
allowed for laboring moms (no one under the age of 12).  
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